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C TCAB         Records of the Abattoirs Committee     1899-1923 
 
Historical Background: The Abattoirs (Special) Committee was established 
in 1899 to consider and report back to the council as the probable cost of 
suitable sites for a public abattoir and a municipal foreign cattle depot, which 
would also include it's own abattoir. In addition, the committee would consider 
any necessary buildings and equipment. From 1907 it became the Abattoirs 
Committee before becoming part of the Markets and Abattoirs Committee in 
1922-1923. 
 
Description: Apart from records within the main committee series and any 
associated reports, there does not appear to be any additional records for the 
Abattoirs (Special) Committee and the Abattoirs Committee 
 
Related material: See the council minutes in the searchroom 
 
Access conditions: Access will be granted to any accredited reader 


